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      APRIL 08, 2020 
IMPORTANT NOTICE  

 
Subject: Tuition Fee 

 
Respected Parents, 
 
Hira Foundation School is a non-profit organization working under umbrella of Jamia Darul Uloom 

Karachi. We are Cambridge based school system and already charging 30% less tuition fee in 

comparison to other schools.  

Hira Foundation always acts in compliance with the directives of the regulatory bodies. In the recent 
orders by the Govt. of Sindh, 20% concession was granted on the tuition fee for the months of April 
and May 2020 as a relief in the COVID-19 conditions. Hira Foundation has also shown adherence to 
this tuition fee reduction notification. 
 
As the fee challans for the month of April 2020 have already been issued on 16th March having due 
date 11th April 2020 (subsequently it is revised to 18th April 2020 to facilitate parents), It is difficult to 
revise these issued fee challans at this time. Hence, the 20% fee concession will be adjusted in May 
2020 fee challans which will be issued on 26th April 2020.  
 
This will make a collective concession of 40% in the fee challans for the month of May 2020. Those 
parents who have already paid the fee for the month of May 2020 will have the concession adjusted 
in June 2020 fee challans.  
 
Note:  
The parents need to pay the fee challans for the months of April and May 2020 within the due dates in 
order to avail the concession in the tuition fee.  
  
Wassalam,  
Management  
Hira Foundation School 
 


